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State and Federal fillings have always been a labor burden on small businesses and 

anything government can do streamline, simplify or ease these processes would be 

very welcome. The strategies funded in HB 5035 seem to be a step in the right 

direction, allowing businesses to focus on their business by making fillings and 

access to information quick and easy. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sebastian Aguilar, Chickadee Farm, Dayton, OR 


